
We Want to Hear from You

COMMENTS
NAME________________________ DATE_____________ADDRESS__________________________________________CITY_______________ STATE_____ ZIP________I/WE WISH TO COMMENT OR INQUIRE ABOUT THE FOLLOWING ASPECTS OF THIS PROJECT:

MAILING LIST*: ADD MY NAME DELETE MY NAME* PERSONS WHO HAVE RECEIVED A COPY OF THE PROJECT MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT THROUGH 

THE MAIL ARE ALREADY ON THE PROJECT MAILING LIST

I-95 AT BELVIDERE ROAD | TRANSPORTATION IMPROVEMENT STUDY

Mail to: 
 Russell Walto  Division of Planning & Program DevelopmentMaryland Transportation Authority2310 Broening HighwayBaltimore, MD 21224

Comments are vital to the success of the study and 
will be taken into consideration throughout.

►►Fill out a comment card at this meeting

►►Visit the website at https://mdta.maryland.gov/Capital_  		
  Projects/I-95_At_Belvidere_Road_Study/Home

►►Mail to:                                                                                         	
  Carl Chamberlin                                                                          	
  Project Manager                                                                     	
  Division of Planning & Program Development               	     	
  Maryland Transportation Authority                                                                        	
  2310 Broening Highway                                                        	      	
  Baltimore, MD 21224

►►Email your comments to I-95BelvidereRdStudy@mdta.		    	
  maryland.gov


